
 

Route 50 Traffic Pattern Shift Scheduled for Tuesday, January 29 

VDOT has informed me that there will be a shift in the traffic on Route 50 beginning 

Tuesday, January 29 (weather permitting).  Eastbound Route 50 traffic from just east of Tall 

Cedars Parkway through the intersection at Pleasant Valley Road will be diverted approximately 

50 feet to the south.  This shift will be fully operational by the morning of Wednesday, January 

30.  

Access to or from any of the side streets or entrances will not be impacted.  As with any change 

in traffic pattern, you may want to allow a little extra time as drivers become accustomed to the 

shifted lanes. 

Dulles South Public Safety Meeting on January 28 

The quarterly Dulles South Public Safety meeting will be held on Monday, January 28 at 7pm at 

the Dulles South Public Safety Center located at 25216 Loudoun County Pkwy in South 

Riding.  Captain Eric Prugh and other public safety officers will be on hand to brief you on 

issues in the community and take questions.   

As always, visit my Facebook page for updates on this and other things happening in the Dulles 

District and Loudoun County. 

To unsubscribe, click here.  

 
 

http://lyris.loudoun.gov/t/42582637/147120082/103153/164/
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